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Members Present:  Thomas McIlwain (Chair), Richard Pearce-Moses (via telephone), Judith Ogden, Craig Hill, Scott Stegall, Deborah Deckner, Ruth Caillouet, Betty Lane, Greg McNamara, Mari Roberts

Members Not Present: Shayla Mitchell, Wendy Burns-Ardolino, Katie Willock, Brigitte Byrd, Robert Vaughan, Junfeng Qu, and Linda Nash

Guests:  Karen LaMarsh from Continuing Education

Meeting called to order by Dr. McIlwain at 3:05 p.m.

Dr. McIlwain asked Council members for any additions or modifications to the agenda.  No additions or modifications to the agenda were requested.

Minutes from the May 9, 2011 Graduate Council meetings were reviewed.  A motion to approve the minutes was made by Deckner, seconded by Caillouet, and approved by the Council.

Deborah Deckner presented the course proposal for PSY 6490: Internship in Applied Development I.  A motion to approve the course proposal was made by Ogden, seconded by Lane, and approved by the Council.  

Deborah Deckner had no updates to report for the subcommittee examining the relationship models between Graduate Councils and Faculty Senates at other institutions.  She indicated the subcommittee will be meeting in the summer to obtain more data and information which will be presented in the fall.

Richard Pearce-Moses and Karen LaMarsh talked to the Council about the option of co-listing graduate and continuing education courses.  Co-listing courses in this manner is a way that a Continuing Education division can offer a graduate level course for individuals who wish to take the course for no-credit.  

The committee reviewed the graduate faculty applications listed below:

· Katie Willock (Ph.D.), College of Health (Full Status) – recommendation to approve was made by Lane, seconded by Deckner, and approved by the Council.  

· Betty Lane (Ph.D.), College of Health (Full Status) – recommendation to approve was made by Ogden, seconded by Stegall, and approved by the Council.  

· Greg Kordecki (Ph.D.), School of Business (Full Status) – recommendation to approve was made by Ogden, seconded by Stegall, and approved by the Council.  

· Scott Butterfield (Ph.D.), School of Business (Full Status) – recommendation to approve was made by Ogden, seconded by Stegall, and approved by the Council.  

Meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by Elizabeth Taylor 
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